From:

Sent:

31 October 2018 18:01

To:

Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: Change of Use

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Ms Hazelton

I'm writing to request that you please grant change of use in relation to the planning application 2018/3956/P regarding Breast Cancer Haven's new building in Birkenhead street, Kings Cross.

I was diagnosed with Breast Cancer this year and greatly depended on The Haven and the therapy services they offer to help get me through this difficult period. The work they do is vitally important and they must be allowed to continue this in their new location.

We are all very much hoping their change of use application gets accepted. Kings Cross is a perfect location for them to be centrally accessible for any women in London that needs their help.

Yours sincerely

Louise Ben-Nathan

From: Kristine Chadwick

Sent: 01 November 2018 08:28

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: Re: planning ref: 2018/3956/P

Dear Laura,

I'm writing to support Breast Cancer Haven's application to change the use of the property on Birkenhead Street

Breast Cancer Haven, currently in Fulham, is having to move out of its home of 20 years because its lease is expiring in September 2019. It is not easy to find another location to provide a haven that is accessible for those going through the nightmare that is breast cancer. Breast Cancer Haven not only offers support but a haven, a sanctuary, to those going through breast cancer - those with cancer and their family. I have benefited from the personalised services they provide and knowing they are there has helped my physical and mental well being as I navigate my journey through breast

cancer. https://mattmeandtommy.blogspot.com/2018/09/my-power-hour.html

Breast Cancer Haven has found what could potentially be their new home in an even better location enabling more people affected by this disease to get the help they so desperately need. Please grant them a change in use so I, and others in my situation can continue to be a part of their community and benefit from the (free) services they provide.

Many thanks, Kris

Kristine Chadwick https://mattmeandtommy.blogspot.com

From:

Sent:

01 November 2018 08:29

To:

Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject:

2018/3956/P Breast Cancer Haven

Ref: 2018/3956/P - Planning meeting 06/11/2018

I am writing regarding Breast Cancer Haven (BCH) who have to now vacate their current premises after 20 years as the lease will be expiring. I hope that you will support this very important charity in their application to change the use on the premises in Birkenhead Street, Kings Cross.

BCH has been an integral part in the recovery of our patents diagnosed with Breast Cancer over the years and has been very accessible; should BCH not have premises in London then a vital link will be lost and a lot of patient now and in the future will be missing out on the good work that they do during and after their treatment has been completed.

Apart from patient support they offer training and support for professionals; I have attended their study days which has helped me enhance my care for the patients I support and I know I can visit them for any guidance that I may need

PLEASE GRANT THE APPLICATION FOR THE CHANGE OF USE OF THIS BUIDLING AS AN ESSENTIAL SERVICE WILL BE LOST IN LONDON

Kind regards Thank you

Jill

hello my name is...

Jill Jenkins BSc (Hons)
Macmillan Breast Clinical Nurse Specialist
The Breast Unit
Croydon University Hospital
530 London Road
Croydon Surrey
CR7 7YE

e-mail:

Work Hours:

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 08.00 - 1600



"Excellent intergrated care for you and your family when and where you need it"



This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch, https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail

From: REHMAN, Farah (IMPERIAL COLLEGE HEALTHCARE NHS TRUST)

Sent: 01 November 2018 12:04

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: Planning ref: 2018/3956/P letter of support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Ms Hazelton

I am writing in support of Breast Cancer Haven being granted change of use at Birkenhead Street by Camden Council in order to secure new premises for their ongoing work when they move from their current premises in West London when the lease expires in September 2019.

As an oncologist treating patients with breast cancer in London (and indeed close to the current Haven site) I have seen firsthand the benefits my patients get from being treated there. It provides an invaluable service in terms of practical, emotional and holistic support for people who are hit by this life-changing diagnosis.

While we are sorry that the Haven has been forced to move from our West London area after 20 years we would be extremely upset if their service could not continue at all in London and indeed feel this change of location could benefit even larger numbers of the 54,000 patient diagnosed with breast cancer each year in the UK.

Yours sincerely

Dr Farah Rehman MBBS BSc MRCP PhD
Consultant Medical Oncologist and Honorary Clinical Senior Lecturer
Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust
Charing Cross Hospital
Secretary: Elizabeth Gabriel

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch, https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail